
   

 

   

 

 

Irish Update 

 

September 20, 2024 

 

We have a published author at St. Mary Catholic!  Congratulations to Sam Taylor, 

4th grade student who had an idea for a book with a poem in mind.  Sam’s book 1 

2 Look at You! was published this summer.  Sam & I talked about his book & 

future ideas & he looks forward “for the world to see my work!”  Sam’s book has 

been purchased for our school library & we will have our very own autographed 

copy at the school!   

            

 

 

 



   

 

   

 

• Chess Club information: 

        
 

 
Student Council will begin selling Smencils on Monday, September 16th. Students can buy 

regular or Halloween themed pencils and mechanical pencils for $2.00 each or for $3.00 a 

highlighter, multi-colored pen or glitter pen (all scented)! 

 

 



   

 

   

 

 
 

 

 

 

Get your orders in for t-shirts!  We will begin wearing our Cancer awareness t-

shirts on Mondays in October with our first date being Monday, October 7th.  

Students & staff will donate $1.00 to wear the t-shirts with uniform bottoms 

with ALL proceeds being donated to the Strecker Cancer Center Patient fund.  

The order form is attached to today’s Irish update! 



   

 

   

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Amazon prime days are coming up in October.  Attached to today’s Irish update is 
the latest Amazon wish lists from our teachers.  (Not all teachers have created a 

list.) 

 

 

 



   

 

   

 

 
 

Home and School News 

Friday September 20 School Skating Party 

Join us from 5-7pm at the Marietta Roller Rink for a night of fun. Admission and skate 

rental provided by Home and School 

  

Book Fair will be Monday Oct. 7 – Friday Oct. 11 

Shopping will be every day 8:30-3:30 pm 

Wednesday night 3:30-6:00 pm  

Save the Date! 

Lunch with a loved one will be Monday Oct. 7 for last names A-H 

Wednesday Oct. 9 for last names I-Z 

  

We would like to thank our mum chairperson Betsy Bellville and everyone that volunteered 

to help sort, distribute and bring a happy face to our mum sale! We appreciate all of you!! 

  

Class Halloween parties are Friday Oct. 25 at 2:45 pm 



   

 

   

 

  

Irish Volleyball Team 

 

The girls have home matches on Monday, September 23rd at 6:00 PM, Monday, 

September 30th at 6:00 PM, Monday, October 7th at 6:00 PM and 8th grade/spirit 

night on Wednesday, October 9th.  More details on spirit night soon!  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Golf teams 



   

 

   

 

   

St. Mary Catholic School was not able to have our own school golf team this year, 

but we do have 7 students who are playing for Marietta golf & Warren golf this 

fall.   

 
We also have 1 student playing tennis for Marietta.   

 



   

 

   

 

• All School Mass at the Basilica on Wednesday, September 25th.  Mass attire 

is required, boys must wear pants to Mass when at the Basilica.   

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 



   

 

   

 

Our 7th & 8th grade classes went to Columbus to The Museum of 

Catholic Art & History on Thursday, September 19th.  What an amazing 

opportunity for these students!  

 


